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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed revised service descriptions
for the FOAS and FTAS declarations, including the reference to the Industry Guideline
G672:2023.

Symbio agrees with the revised Service Descriptions and notes that they cover
information provided in our initial response to the draft inquiry report.

() SymbiO" OSymbio Holdings Ltd 2022. ABN 37 118 699 853





